
                                                                            

                                                             

 

 

 

New Prague Fire Department is looking to sell our 2005 Ford Excursion on auction. 

 

The Fire Department purchased and received a Ford Pickup earlier this year to replace it.  

Looking for approval to list the Excursion on the auction site that the city uses and sell the truck.  

The truck was primarily used as a chiefs vehicle.  We would be selling it with the lights, sirens, 

and utility box in the back. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Rynda 

Fire Chief 
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